

This January, Buy Nothing New Month returns!

The campaign is all about cherishing the things we already have, repairing things rather than sending them to landfill, and finding new homes for the things we no longer need, and this year, we're calling on schools across the country to take the Buy Nothing New challenge.

That means, pledging to buy nothing new for school plays, non-uniform days, and other events throughout the year. It's an opportunity to get creative, to think about second-hand shopping and uniform swapping, and for families and schools alike to save some pennies while protecting the planet.

Head to keepbritaintidy.org/buy-nothing-new-month to learn more.

We at Uplands are going to strive even further by taking part in this campaign til the half term. We are encouraging all children (and adults too!) to take part and see how many different 'saving steps' on the 'Buy Nothing Bingo' you can tick off.

Record this on the table with examples of where you saved. When you have completed the table with as many saving steps, please write your name and class on your grid and hand it in to your class Eco Warrior. There will be green dots and prizes available!

## BUY NOTHING BINGO!

TICK OFF THESI BUDGET ANI PLANE' FRIENDL' MEASURES THI: JANUARY











RESIST NEW PURCHASEI





